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Scripture Union (SU)
CAMP 2022 - Central

The Scripture Union organises an annual Life Build
Camp for Primary and Junior High School (JHS)
students across the country's regions. These yearly
camps seek to provide grounds to nurture the young
to grow in the knowledge of Jesus Christ. Last year in
Central Region, it was held from December 19th to
22nd at the Ghana National College, Cape Coast. The
theme for the year was, 8Living by the Holy Spirit,
Galatians 5: 16 & 259. The camp activities included
talks, bible study, and counselling sessions centred
on the theme, of helping the youth learn to live by
the Holy Spirit. 

Some students from the Okyeso RC Basic School,
Shama Kedzi CRAN Methodist School, Pebi School
Complex, Abakam Basic School, Sanka CRAN Basic
School, and Ekon Basic School, were privileged to be
sponsored by CRAN for the camp organised in Cape
Coast. Out of the 155 participants for the camp, CRAN
beneficiaries numbered 149. The students are always
excited to participate in the camp. 
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From December 19 to December 23, 2022, the S.U.
Camp in Volta Region was held at the Dambai College
of Education Demonstration Campus in the Krachie
East region of the Oti Region. Over 150 students and
roughly 7 skilled facilitators participated. Seven
youngsters were funded by CRAN to attend the
Christmas Camp. Three SHS pupils, three JHS students,
and one elementary student were among them.

Among the lessons learned were how to have quiet
time, select a career, efficiently study for examinations,
and select mentors. Along with the above-listed key
categories, kids also learned how to make friends,
engage in physical activity, and maintain a healthy
lifestyle.

The study materials offered to the participants, which
included devotional books, "Daily Power," "Lies We
Have Believed About Sex," and "Mr. Bee," were well
appreciated by the participants. They were delighted
to have the chance to see hitherto unexplored areas of
the nation. Pastor Emmanuel Kwame Asior, the Volta
Regional Coordinator, who is passionate about
children's ministry and student welfare, accompanied
the pupils.

Scripture Union (SU)
CAMP 2022 - Volta
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Distribution of
Stationery

In the second week of January 2023, most Basic,
Junior High, and Senior High Schools (SHS) began
their respective academic years. With the start of this
academic year, pupils and students will advance to
the next grade. 

The Child Education Support Scheme (CESS)
recipients got their stationery for the academic year.
They each received a termly stipend, a notebook, a
workbook, and writing supplies. The schoolteacher in
charge of the beneficiaries receives the stipend, and
the kids are required to collect it from the teacher
daily. This is intended to motivate kids to attend class
regularly and learn. 

The CRAN officers used the opportunity of their
routine visit to review the CESS beneficiaries' profiles
and learn more about their school performance. The
majority of students want to study more in order to
get better scores. We urged them to continue
working hard in school to enable them to attain their
ambitions.

 DECEMBER & JANUARY, 2023


